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Raszka Shelley

From: Tenasi Rama <tenasirama@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 12:37 PM
To: Rancier Racquel
Subject: Senate Bill 633

Greetings,  

 

I am writing to voice my opposition to senate bill 633.  I believe it is crucial that individual counties are able to self 

regulate the type of agriculture that they will allow. Large biotech companies have recently been invading the rogue 

valley and their presence causes pollen drift for 4-6 miles, thus contaminating any organic seed farms nearby within our 

valley which is only 4-5 miles wide. The GMO presence here is endangering our organic farming culture in southern 

Oregon. 

 

Thank you  

Tenasi 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


